Finish Ministries

The Davis Family

"I have fought a good fight, I have finished my course, I have kept the faith." ~II Timothy 4:7

Terry, Wendy, Erin & Josiah Davis

September/October 2018

Dear Praying Friends,

If I could sum up these last two months I would have to say we are BUSY! Praise the Lord! Although we had hoped the church project in Frackville could have started right after our Greenland trip, the Lord's timing is best (even though it makes no sense to us at times)! Many projects were worked on these two months; several small projects at our home church, trying to finish the basement remodel in Oxford, and the church remodel in Frackville began. This last project includes bringing the kitchen, fellowship hall & restroom upstairs, while phase two will be making classrooms out of the basement.

We also were able to visit our supporting church in Missouri where we were able to minister in special music with our daughter and son-in-law; visit our supporting church in Pittsburgh for their 20th anniversary service! What a blessed time of rejoicing we had there! We attended Mt. Zion's annual Shepherd's Retreat again this year. This year was super special to me, as I sat there and looked across the room at all the churches that have been helped in some way by our ministry. We had a great week of revival services at our home church with Tim Thompson! We were blessed to be part of another supporting church's missions conference ~ Mt. Zion in Brogue, PA! The biggest thing we learned there was our inability to help all those who have needs! We need others to surrender to full time to the helps ministry! What about you? And finally, we helped Heritage Baptist in Manheim for their anniversary service! What a blessing to see God answer prayer! They prayed for 100 in attendance, 108 attended! Praise the Lord! Also, the blog has been updated! Please check it out!

We would appreciate your prayers for the following: continued travel safety as Terry drives back & forth each Monday & Friday to & from Frackville, that he will be able to finish phase one by Christmas or before!, travel to Indianapolis in December to check on a possible project there, the situation with my dad (most places are telling me 2-5 years waiting list to get him in) & most importantly, that God would be glorified in ALL that we do!

As Thanksgiving & Christmas approach, may we all remember to give our God thanks for sending His Son to die for us, so we can live forever with Him in Heaven someday! Amen!

Serving Until He comes ~ Terry, Wendy, Erin & Josiah

Sending Church: Mt. Zion Baptist Church 3 Denver Road Denver, PA 17517 Pastor Keith Sweitzer 717-336-5553 Other contact info: Home phone ~ 717-244-7978 Terry cell ~ 717-572-4909 Email~ twejdavis@outlook.com Blog address: http://www.iitimothy47.blogspot.com Special Dates: Anniversary ~ May 31, 1986 Terry birthday ~ Oct. 12 Wendy birthday ~ March 11 Erin birthday ~ May 23 Josiah birthday ~ May1

Finish Ministries

The Davis Family

"I have fought a good fight, I have finished my course, I have kept the faith." ~II Timothy 4:7

Terry, Wendy, Erin & Josiah Davis



Sending Church: Mt. Zion Baptist Church 3 Denver Road Denver, PA 17517 Pastor Keith Sweitzer 717-336-5553 Other contact info: Home phone ~ 717-244-7978 Terry cell ~ 717-572-4909 Email~ twejdavis@outlook.com Blog address: http://www.iitimothy47.blogspot.com Special Dates: Anniversary ~ May 31, 1986 Terry birthday ~ Oct. 12 Wendy birthday ~ March 11 Erin birthday ~ May 23 Josiah birthday ~ May1